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Hamre Jaime

From: Judy Hadfield <hadfield610@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, February 5, 2018 10:32 AM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: HB 4075

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

From: Brad & Judy Hadfield 

Sent: To: Subject: HB 4075 

Follow Up Flag: Flag Status:  

To Whom It May Concern:  

We are writing in opposition to HB 4075.  

 
We get a majority of our produce from farms in the areas in question. We have 
been buying our produce from these local farms that were designated as 
protected as a rural reserve in 2014;  and, we are looking forward to many more 
years in the future.    We also like to support local farmers and are very supportive 
of the hard work they do. 

  

PLEASE DO NOT VOTE FOR HB4075 
 

Thanks, 
 

Brad & Judy Hadfield 


